
 
 

LOUISVILLE METRO ETHICS 

COMMISSION 

 

 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

The Louisville/Jefferson County Metro Ethics Commission 

regularly scheduled meeting for Thursday, August 15, 2013 

has been CANCELLED 

 

 

The next scheduled meeting will be on  

September 19, 2013 

At 4:30pm 

Memorial Auditorium 

970 South Fourth Street 

 

 

 
    _________________________________________ 

Louisville Metro Human Resources Department 
 


